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Friday 13th March, 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Coronavirus Update  

We would like to assure you that we are still closely monitoring, and following, the latest information and 

advice issued by Public Health England with regards to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.  

Please follow the direct link here. 

Mount Charles School will remain open for the forseeable future. Any decision to close will be based on 

Government direction and following advice from Public Health England. We have been planning for the 

future possibility of school closure and families required to self isolate. We have prepared guidance for 

parents / children to access online learning. Please familiarise yourselves at home and let us know if you 

have any questions or do not have internet access. We have also collated work books and physical 

materials which will be sent home in the event of a full closure. 

Thank you for your continued vigilance and support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Claire Bunting 

Headteacher 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19

